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It is with great pleasure that I announce our partnership with West Coast Soccer Association, WCSA. 

On July 10, 2015, GGSRA signed an agreement to provide soccer referee assignments to WCSA 

members, which include men and women teams from colleges and universities in Oregon, Washington, 

Cal North, Cal South, Arizona, Idaho, and Nevada. 

What sets GGSRA apart from all other assignor is our dedicated and experienced referees and our 

distinguished board members who’ve committed to public service by taking leadership positions in the 

sports communities by training and developing soccer referees.  We are no longer a local or even state 

level successful group, but a nationally recognized and respected organization.  We do this for the good 

of the sport we love.  We are a non-profit organization and we strive to select, prepare, and train 

referees for the most challenging soccer matches available.   

We thank all of, you, our referees who’ve training hard, worked in all adverse conditions, and 

committed to supporting our goals and missions for the betterment of the game. 
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